
 
Port Ludlow Drainage District (PLDD) 

P.O. Box 65261, Port Ludlow, WA 98365 
 
 

NOTICE OF PORT LUDLOW DRAINAGE DISTRICT BUDGET HEARING 
  

The Commissioners of the Port Ludlow Drainage District hereby gives notice of the following date 

for a public hearing for the purpose of fixing and adopting the final 2025 budget, the assessment 

amounts and rate adjustments for the Port Ludlow Drainage District. Meeting #0330 will be held 

on Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. in the Port Ludlow Beach Club Gallery Room, 121 

Marina View Drive, Port Ludlow, WA 98365. The agenda and link for virtual attendance will be 

posted on the Port Ludlow Drainage District website www.pldd.org at least 24 hours before the 

public hearing.  The proposed agenda can be viewed on the Port Ludlow Drainage District web 

site www.pldd.org .   
  
 Publish: October 4, 2024 and October 9, 2024 
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